
February 13, 2025 

 

Greetings, 

My name is Jacy Hyde, and I am the Executive Director of the California Fire Safe Council. I am 
submitting a request to participate in the review of the Karen Clark & Company model. 

CFSC works to support community-let mitigation and resilience efforts, including home hardening 
and defensible space, as well as community-scale mitigations. I’d like to participate in the model 
review to understand the criteria used to evaluate risk so that our mitigation efforts can support 
insurability of the properties we work on, and also to provide expertise regarding effective mitigation 
for inclusion into the models.  

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

  

Jacy Hyde, PhD (she/her) 
Executive Director 
jhyde@cafiresafecouncil.org   
Cell: 279.599.3044  
Office: 916.648.3600  
cafiresafecouncil.org  
3237 Peacekeeper Way, Suite 201  
McClellan, CA 95652  
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